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Memorandum No: 24-142 

Date: September 27, 2024 

To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners 

From: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager S=~ 

Re: One-Way Pairs Project Update 

The objective of this memorandum is to provide an update on the status and next steps 
for the One-Way Pairs Feasibility Study. The dedicated project webpage is available at 
One-Way Pairs Project Website. 

On February 20, 2024, the City Commission approved an agreement with Kimley-Horn 
and Associates, Inc. (Kimley-Horn) for consultant services to complete this study, and the 
effort commenced on April 1, 2024. 

The One-Way Pairs concept is a legacy initiative that has been discussed and reviewed 
in the past. The study is a collaborative effort between the City, the Broward Metropolitan 
Planning Organization, Broward County, and the Downtown Development Authority. 

The concept includes converting Andrews Avenue and 3rd Avenue to one-way streets 
between SE 17th Street and Sunrise Boulevard with the intent to create more efficient 
intersections and traffic flow by reducing the number of traffic signal phases, creating 
dedicated transit lanes, and adding space for pedestrian and bicycle infrastructure. 
Kimley-Horn will be evaluating several different scenarios including clockwise flow, 
counterclockwise flow, and an alternative scenario. 

On September 4, 2024, the first of several public meetings was held at Holiday Park 
Social Center. The meeting, attended by approximately 50 people, introduced the project 
scope, timeline, and provided attendees with the opportunity to ask questions. The 
feedback will be used by Kimley-Horn as they complete the feasibility review and develop 
concepts. 

The details for the remaining public meetings are included below: 
• December 2024 (Public Meeting 2) will present a high-level review of the future 

operations for each scenario, the draft strengths, weaknesses, opportunities and 
threats (SWOT) analysis, and one intersection rendering. 

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/departments-i-z/transportation-and-mobility/transportation-division/one-way-pairs
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• February 2025 (Public Meeting 3) will present the preliminary concept plans for 
each scenario and the remaining intersection renderings. 

For further information, please contact Milos Majstorovic, Acting Director of 
Transportation and Mobility, at 954-828-5216 or mmajstorovic@fortlauderdale.gov 

c: Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
Laura Reece, Acting Assistant City Manager 
Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager 
Christopher Cooper, Acting Assistant City Manager 
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
Department Directors 
GMO Managers 

mailto:mmajstorovic@fortlauderdale.gov
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